CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING NOVEMBER 17, 2015

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary, and Rob Gordon Member

GUESTS: Connie St. Clair - Sexton

The meeting came to order @ 5:00 pm

- 1. Motion: to Accept the minutes of the September Meeting as there was no meeting in October. Motion was seconded by Rob Gordon, the vote showed all in favor..
- 2. Connie St. Clair told us that the current rates for burials are \$200.00 for cremations and \$500.00 for full burials.
- 3. We do not allow private citizens to dig their own burial sites, due to liability issues for the Town..
- 4. Burial Lots must be designated by corner markers to be supplied and installed by a professional monument company. Only one person per cremation vault is allowed. There is t be only one head stone per lot. All burials must be for Weare residents only.
- 5. All payments must be made by a money order or bank check . only.
- 6. Connie will check with Goffstown to get specs and an idea of costs to build a cemetery vault.

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Recording Secretary